
SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2014 R.J.Stewart and Anastacia Nutt !
Greetings from Anastacia and R.J.!
We have been traveling extensively for the last few months, 
including trips to Israel, Britain, Turkey, Canada, and many parts 
of the USA for workshops and concerts. Our main Calendar of 
events is at www.rjstewart.net, and updates and new events are 
added periodically. We have a very busy calendar extending well 
into 2015 with workshops, concerts, and retreats, and have 
added several new venues to our workshop program. !
Our summer program includes a residential at Hawkwood 

College, Stroud, England, in July: Ritual Magic for the 21st Century. In a beautiful 18th century 
retreat centre, we will be experiencing the Planetary Mass of Marsilio Ficino (Italian Renaissance 
magic), the Office of the  Holy Tree of Life from W. G. Gray, the Michael-Metatron invocation of 
A.R.Heaver, and a new version of R.J.’s Merlin ritual, first done at Hawkwood in the early 1980s. 
You can find more information on our Calendar page at www.rjstewart.org. !
Glastonbury News !
We are slowly moving ahead with the project to establish a Trust for the Glastonbury cottage and 
Sanctuary of Avalon. This will be linked our US non-profit TICCA, The Institute of Co-Creative 
Arts, founded to support education and events within the Western Esoteric Tradition. More 
information on TICCA can be found at www.cocreativearts.org, and on the Sanctuary at 
www.innerconvocation.com. !
CDs & books!
We have several CDs coming into production this year, of new magical and musical material, plus 
digitally remastered archives from the 1970s. And we each have a new book, for publication in 
the autumn! There will be more news when they are ready! !
Courses and Teacher Training !
Anastacia’s correspondence and on-line course  Priest and Priestess Arts for the 21st Century  is 
available at rjstewart.net . Our three groups of teachers in training in the US and Britain are now 
well advanced, and some members are working with us as 
assistant teachers at workshops this year. The teacher training 
has been an exciting and creative project for us all, and we now 
have a wonderful international team to teach Inner Temple 
Traditions Inner Convocation ® classes and workshops for years 
to come. Thank you all! !
We look forward to you joining us in the near future for our 
workshops and concerts. !
All good wishes, Anastacia and R.J.
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